
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
MONTEREY COUNTY WATER RESOURCES AGENCY 

ZONE 2C ASSESSMENTS 
FOR THE SALINAS VALLEY WATER PROJECT 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board Supervisors of the Monterey County Water 
Resources Agency will consider the establishment of the following assessments for Zone  2C  
for Fiscal Year 2016-17 to be assessed on all land in the zone in support of the Salinas Valley 
Water Project. 

                      

                     

                                   
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the Board of Supervisors will conduct a hearing a 1:30 
PM on June 7, 2016 at the regular meeting place of the Board of Supervisors of the Monterey 
County Water Resources Agency located at the Board of Supervisors Chambers, 168 West 
Alisal Street, Salinas, California, at which time the Board shall hear and consider all 
objections and protests, if any, to said assessments and water delivery charges; and may revise, 
reduce or modify any assessment of water delivery charge.  All interested persons may appear 
and object to, or protest, any of said assessments and/or water delivery charges.  


